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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
Members of the public are officially notified that whilst some items have been  removed 
from the southern end of the Catalan Bay car park there are still unclaimed objects of 
various types within this area, which has been designated for official use. An extension 
is hereby granted in order to urge owners to remove all items from this area by no later 
than  Thursday 2nd January 2014. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


